

Furry Friend March 2020 Newsletter



March ~ Will it come in like a LION (cold, windy, snowy...) or a LAMB (warmer, sunny, pleasant)? We will be "predicting" the outcome of the weather. Let's see if we predicted correctly.

Birthday

We have two birthdays to celebrate this month; Adebella will turn 5 on March 3rd and Samantha will turn 5 on March 10th. Happy Birthday to both of you!

St Patrick's Day

We will be having a "GREEN SNACK" on Tuesday, March 17th to celebrate St. Patrick's Day. We ask that each child bring in a green snack and dress in the color green.

Popcorn Fundraiser

Our Spring Fundraiser will be POPCORN! Please look out for the order forms coming soon to your child's cubby. Our goal is to be able to purchase new laminate flooring for more classrooms, which NAEYC recommends.

Spring Break

The West Aurora Spring Break is March 30th – April 3rd. If your child is not going to attend please let us know so we can plan accordingly.

Share and Care CLOSED

Share and Care will be closed Friday, April 10th for Good Friday. A friendly reminder that we will also be closed the week of June 29th – July 3rd, as stated in your parent handbook.

As always, if you have any questions, comments or concerns please feel free to talk to any of us, leave us a note or a message and we can get back to you as soon as possible.

Candy, Lynn & Payton









